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Friday October 25, 2019

Dear Families, 
Next week will

we will read Around the
Pond. We will work on
the comprehension
strategy of monitor
yourself for
understanding and then
clarify anything that
you do not know.

In writing, we
will work on writing a
complete paragraph
with a main idea and
details.

We will
continue Topic 5 on
Place Value to 100.

Have a lovely
weekend.

-Mrs. Scott

Moby Max Letters 
coming home today. 
This is an optional 

program for 
learning at home.

Coming Up!

• October ABC Book List Due 
Wednesday October 30

• Institute Day –
No School 

Friday November 1

Homework
Spelling: Around the Pond,  Family Math: Tangrams and 
ABC Book Club List due Wednesday October 30th


